
 

 

 

Newsletter 4th November 

 

Appointment of Headteacher 

Please see attached letter on behalf of Mr Horrocks regarding the recent appointment of his 
successor to the post of Headteacher.  

Christmas Carol Service 

We are most pleased to announce that this year’s Christmas Carol Service will take place in the 

school’s Arts Theatre on Tuesday 6th December. After so much disruption to school events during the 

past few years due to the pandemic, it is lovely to once again be able to gather on school premises 

to attend our favourite yearly events. More details of ticket prices and arrangement for the evening, 

including the return of ‘Christmas in the Quad’, will be sent via ParentMail next week. 

Kilimanjaro Charity Fundraising 

During the past few years, our community has supported a number of ex-pupils who have embarked 

upon several charity fund raising expeditions to far flung places, including Mount Kilimanjaro. Jack 

Goodwin, one of our past pupils has written to school to thank those who have supported him. 

Attached, you will be able to read a fascinating account of his journey and see, through some photos 

below he has provided, the spectacular landscape he travelled through. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTFA 

The PTFA have now returned to face to face meetings which take place once a month. The next 

meeting is on Tuesday 8th November at 6.00 pm.  All are welcome please come to join us. 

If you would like to join the Facebook page, please follow the link. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/500470628200534/?ref=share 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/500470628200534/?ref=share

